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| am a retired radiologic technologist and sonographer. Please oppose HB 4071, we
do not need unqualified people practicing in the medical fields here in Oregon by
reducing the qualifications and procedures in place for licensure. You certainly are
not going to attract the best and brightest by reducing qualifications. We also don’t
want unqualified people from out of state getting licenses to work in the medial field
here either. Please correct that particular loophole as well.



